| Sent: Friday, April 7, 2017 5:25 PM | |
|--|--------------------------------|
| To: FIGEL Jan (CAB-MIMICA) < Jan.FIGEL@ec.europa.eu > | |
| Cc: (EPSC) < | @ec.europa.eu>; |
| < @ldschurch.org> | |
| Subject: Congratulatory note | |
| | |
| Dear Ján, | |
| | |
| I am pleased to share with you a note | from and his associates in the |
| Europe Area Presidency of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints that was | |
| mailed to you. | |
| I cannot but join the Area Presidency in congratulating you. | |

@ldschurch.org>

Kind regards,

From:



TRANSPARENCY REGISTER ID-NUMBER: 555450011891-58

The European Union Office of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints in Brussels works with and fosters dialogue among EU stakeholders, including opinion leaders, academics, religious and political leaders engaged in freedom of religion or belief, humanitarian assistance, volunteerism and youth. It is also a member of the European Platform on Religious Intolerance and Discrimination (EPRID), a network of civil society organisations, including religious and non-religious associations, that aims to contribute to the collective promotion and protection of the right to freedom of religion or belief in the world as defined by Article 18 of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights.